Alison Smith
Portland
LD 38

Please vote Ought NOT to Pass on LD 38.

It's easy to assume that everyone has a drivers license, so showing an ID is no big
deal. But, not everyone does have a license or a state ID, and it may not be easy for
some folks to get one.

Voting is a fundamental right; one that should not be lost for reasons that are not
related to eligibility. Our current voter registration and election laws provide certainty
that people who cast ballots are eligible to do so.

Adding unnecessary additional burdens will inevitably leave some voters unable to
participate in a future election. That's bad for democracy.

Let's uphold Maine's proud tradition of fair and inclusive elections.



